FRIDAY MAY 3RD 8 TILL 1 SUGAR CANE CLUB

Present Carribean dance

Featuring DOCTOR and his COUNT LIN O.D. SOUND SYSTEM LATEST CARRIBEAN AND AMERICAN MUSIC

With CHRIS BURKE'S

NEW ORLEANS JAZZ BAND
BAR TILL MIDNIGHT DANCE TILL 1a.m.

Elizabethan Rooms, Cooperative House, Parliament St., Nottingham

TICKETS 10/- at the door, or to be sure, now, from 124 Woodborough Road, Nottingham.

A NIGHT TO REMEMBER

Printed by I R

ANTI-COLOUR BAR CAMPAIGN.

Please note the next meeting will take place on WEDNESDAY 22nd MAY, 1968 at 8 p.m., ROOM 9, ALBERT HALL, DERBY ROAD.

(Note change of venue).

Amongst items of importance to be discussed are the following.

- 1. Visit to Nottingham of PAUL BOUTELLE. Several members have suggested a public meeting to co-incide with this visit. PAUL BOUTELLE, a negro, is running as a Vice Presidential candidate in the U.S.A. elections. He is a native of HARLEM, but lives in Detroit.
- 2. Mechanics Arms meeting with Race Relations Board Conciliation Committee.
- 3. Report by Nottingham participants of LEAMINGTON Meeting to inaugurate BLACK PEOPLES' ALLIANCE.
- 4. Brief inquest on Hattersley meeting and report of chit chat in Flying Horse.

In addition, a further meeting is arranged for TUESDAY 28th MAY, to hear John Eyttle, Chief Conciliation Officer of the Race Relations Board, who will describe the new Bill, its scope, provisions, etc. Place and time available later.

February 19th 1970.

Dear Friend,

1970 Racist Cricket Tour.

Members of the Anti Colour Bar Campaign and other political groups in the city are taking the initiative: in calling a meeting to form a community and city-wide organisation to co-ordinate and formulate opposition to this summer's all white South African Cricket Tour.

The first preparatory meeting is to be held next week on FRIDAY 27th FEBRUARY in ROOM 3 at the ALBERT HALL INSTITUE, DERBY ROAD. The meeting will start at 7.30 pm.

Letters of invitation have been mailed to a large number of religious, political, trade union and student groups. In addition individuals active in the Anti Colour Bar Campaign and "immigrant" organisations have been circularised.

It is hoped that an organisation to be formed at next week's meeting will concern itself with the form of the protest to be organised, publicity leading up to the games and the generation of public debate and discussion on the issue of South Africa.

Please accept this letter as an invitation to attend next week's meeting and please feel free to bring with you others interested in corking to prevent the playing of racist cricket in Nottingham. In view of the fact that two games will be played at Trent Bridge it is likely that outlingham will become one of the principal centres of opposition.

Yours faithfully,